
Free  Life  Insurance
Consultations  are  Available
for South Coast Families
Southcoast  families  now  have  access  to  3  resident
representatives that educate and assist families in taking
care of their legacy. A free consultation with Brenden Moniz,
Kenny Franklin and Zahir Rosa can help you from just getting a
no-cost Will Kit, to making sure your family has money for
your funeral, to pay off mortgage or 5 years of your income
left behind.

Why is this exciting news? Well according to Forbes Magazine,
in these uncertain times it’s more important than ever to make
sure that your family is protected.
https://www.google.com/amp/s/www.forbes.com/sites/advisor/2020
/03/30/door-may-be-closing-on-life-insurance-buyers-amid-
covid-19/amp/

Far too often, people wait until its too late to take action
regarding their life insurance. Instead of being reactive why
not  take  advantage  of  a  FREE  CONSULTATION  with  a
representative  from  American  Income  Life?

About  the  team:  A  core  group  of  dedicated  and  local
representatives is available in the greater New Bedford and
Southcoast area to help. All three are New Bedford high school
graduates and have been very close friends for years. They
were given the opportunity to work at a union based life
insurance company and jumped in. They are very passionate
about giving back to our city, and are excited to bring this
opportunity to not only New Bedford but the entire south coast
area.

Simply fill out a quick contact form HERE and one of the
representatives will get back to you in 24 hours or less. You
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can also reach a local representative by phone or email.

Theses are valuable services they offer every family they sit
with at no-cost:

A Child Safe Kit, an app and physical kit if your child ever
goes missing. It is available at NO COST and endorsed by the
National Teachers Association, School Administrators, and the
Police Officers Unions of America.

A  Free  Will  Kit,  Most  lawyers  charge  $1000  for  a  Will,
however, if you get one through them it is 100% FREE and one
of their licensed representatives will go over it with you.
Did you know that more than 65% of Americans don’t have a
will!

Finally they offer a Family Care Plan, that analyzes your
needs and will give you some options to protect your family
should tragedy strike. All of these services are at no cost to
you, so set up a consultation today by calling: (774)-929-0109
or simply filling out a contact form by clicking here.

About the company: American Income was founded in 1951. Their
parent company Globe Life Inc. is the largest life Insurance
company in the US, with over 12 million policyholders, and
over $200 billion of life insurance in force. They are the
official life insurance company of the Texas Rangers and the
Dallas Cowboys. Also of note: they received an A+ Superior
Rating  from  AM  Best,  the  world’s  oldest  and  most  highly
regarded insurance rating company. Their three main products
are Whole life coverage, Term coverage, and child headstarts.
They pride themselves on customizing products plans specific
to their clients exact needs.

These young South Coast residents are working hard to protect
and  serve  families  while  starting  their  careers  in  the
industry. Help them grow as they help you with your family’s
needs. They are also hiring and looking for top talent to work
with during a time where unemployment is at its highest. Learn
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more about the opportunity by registering for a webinar with a
hiring  manager.  Send  your  resume  to  their  email  to  be
considered  for  full  or  part  time  work.

• Brenden Moniz – Bmoniz.zuzick@gmail.com (774)-929-0109
• Zahir Rosa – zrosa.zuzick@gmail.com (813)-541-0550
• Kenneth Franklin – Kfranklin.zuzick@gmail.com (774)-606-5220

Follow them on Facebook: American Income Life
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